

Dear SYFA membership,

The board of the SYFA has recently met to discuss the current COVID-19 (Corona Virus) outbreak and any possible implications regarding our upcoming conference on April 23-24, 2020. At this time, we have plans to continue with the event as scheduled but will continue to monitor over the next few weeks as the COVID situation is a rapidly changing environment and it is not easy to predict the impact on our member companies and speakers in regard to travel and attendance. Final decisions regarding the conference will be made no later than the 8th of April 2020.

Be assured that the SYFA board is committed to the safety of its members and speakers at our events and if we continue as planned, we will work with the venue and associated service providers to make sure additional precautionary measures are in place in regard to potential COVID-19 exposure.

We do ask that you register or provide feedback as soon as possible to Rodney Turner, rodney@thesyfa.org, regarding your company's attendance as this will be a significant factor as we work toward final decisions regarding the conference.

With Regards,

Daniel P. Sistrunk

smit Situals

President, SYFA